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Escape the
Winter Blues

For girls in grades K-6 who are not
currently participating in Girl Scouts 

with Girl Scouts!

                                                                           
Toy Maker
Tuesday, February 2 or 
Friday, February 12, 2021 
6:30-7:30 p.m.
-Fun Scavenger Hunt
- Design a Toy
- and more!

 Outdoor Art
Thursday, February 4 or 
Wednesday, February 10, 2021 
6:30-7:30 p.m.
- Silly Movement Game
- Outdoor Art Project
- and more!

Sure it's cold outside, but you can join
us for some fun from the warmth of
your home. Attend one of our exciting,
online events and learn some cool
new stuff while meeting new friends!

To RSVP - Scan the QR code with your phone camera

5041/2021

Choose the session below that works best 
for YOU!  We do ask that caregivers attend.

• Finding a troop near you
• How to volunteer
• Virtual/In-person flexibility
• Girl Scout traditions
• Making lasting friendships

RSVP or Questions: Contact Us!
Ialiah Davis  at 937.279.6528 / ialiahdavis@gswo.org or
Kim Conklin at 937.279.6514  / kimconklin@gswo.org

While the girls are having fun,
caregivers will discover more
about:

Scan for February 2

Scan for February 4

Scan for February 10 Scan for February 12




